
Announcement  

Friday April 14, 2023 

 B Day 

Good Morning Arrowhead!   

 

 

 

Attention students interested in becoming Peer Mentors:  
 
 

We are currently accepting applications for Arrowhead's Peers4Peers 
program. If you want to improve your leadership skills, be a role model to 
others and make a positive impact in the school, then being a Peer is for 
you. If interested please apply online through the Arrowhead Peers4Peers 
activity page. Applications are due on Friday, April 28th. 
 

 
    

    

  

  


